
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

February 28, 2012

Mr. William Wilson
President
Americans For Limited
Government
9900 Main Street .
Suite 303
Fairfax, Virginia 22031

Dear Mr. Wilson:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to
the Office of Management and Budget COMB)dated and received in OMB's FOIA office
on February 24, 2012. Your request has been logged inand is being processed. For your
reference, the OMB FOIA number is 12-081.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 202-395-3642.

Sincerely,
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